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Two BMW S 1000 RR teams have celebrated great results at the ‘24 Hores Frigo de
Motociclisme’ endurance race that took place on 18-19 July at the Catalunya circuit in Spain,
finishing in first and second place in the Superstock class, and fifth and sixth place in the overall
rankings among a field of over 40 teams that included Endurance World Championship regulars
and many riders on full factory superbikes.  
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